Infants
October 2024

*Well, Fall has arrived and with it we start talking about “fall holidays”!
September was an exciting month as we learmed about apples, talked about
ourselves and our families, learned about things that roll, and about
transportation. Then in October, we will talk about Leaves, Fire Safety,
Creatures of the Night, pretend to be Explorers, and have some Halloween
Fun!

*On Thursday October 31, we will have our annual “Costume Day”.
Weather permitting, we will have a parade outside that you are welcome to
come see/watch. If the weather does not look “good” , we will have a parade
inside that you can also come see. Time will be announced as the date gets
closer. Please send your child’s costume along that morning and we will
change your child into it at the appropriate time. If your child does not
usually attend on a Thursday, you may bring your child in to be here just for
the time of the parade...to “parade” with us; please let a teacher know if your
child will be coming for the parade-if your child is not contracted for a
Thursday:.

*Happy Birthday tc Malcom on the 2™V

*Reminders: |

-please label all your child’s things including bottles, bottle and cup lids,
cups, food and formula containers.

-please send in exira clothes; as the weather gets cooler and your child grows
we would like to have weather appropriate clothes to change your child into
when it is cooler outside.

-please have a jacket/sweatshirt here as we will continue to go outside as
much as we can.

Thank You




